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Pima County Community Law Enforcement Partnership Commission C,Q. 2{fJ 

December 3, 2018 

Pima County Board of Supervisors 

c/o Clerk of the Board 

130 W. Congress Street, 5th Floor 

Tucson, Arizona 85701 

Re: December 3, 2018 Community Law Enforcement Partnership Commission 

Honorable Chair and Members of the Board of Supervisors, 

As Co-Chairs of the Community Law Enforcement Partnership Commission (CLEPC), we are writing to 

provide you with our recommendation on two grants that the Pima County Sheriff's Department is 

seeking from the State of Arizona Department of Homeland Security. The first grant (A), would pay for · · 
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two HD Panel X-Ray Systems totaling $113,000.00 (GTAW 19-57), and the second grant (B);.wcrufd 

provide 30 tactical communication headsets totaling $28,590.00 (GTAW 19-53). 

We received documents and a presentation from Pima County Sheriffs·<f;puties at our November 3 
I ·, .--' 

meeting concerning the X-Ray modules and communications equipment that will be provided through 

these grants. The X-ray systems will replace older equipment and the headsets will provide enhanced 

communications and hearing protection for the Pima Regional SWAT team. None of these purchases are 

expected to convey additional costs to the Pima County taxpayer. 

Commissioners voted 8 to 2 to recommend the Board of Supervisors accept the two grants. 

Respectfully, 

Zaira Livier Serrato 

CLEPC Chair 

Kristen Landrum 

CLEPC Co-Chair 

cc: Community Law Enforcement Partnership Commission 

Sheriff Mark Napier 

County Administrator Chuck Huckelberry 

Pima County Clerk of the Board 


